
 

 
 
 
12 June 2020 
 
VICTORIA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 
 
Dear Claire McClure 
 
Green Flag Award  
 
I am delighted to confirm that you have been successful in renewing your Eco-Schools Green 
Flag on 14/05/2020. Dr Francesca Di Palo was very impressed with your school’s work. 
 
Congratulations to all concerned - staff and pupils alike, and not forgetting the caretaker and 
many parents who helped your school achieve its environmental targets.  You will hold the 
flag for two years, and then you are asked to apply again, addressing a different topic or 
looking at ways of making sound financial savings.  
 
Applications must now be made online through your School Zone when it comes time to 
renew your award, and you will have to use the online Data Zone for all of your chosen 
topics.  
 
The assessors made the following comments about the strengths of your school evident in the 
assessment visit: 
 

“” 

 
The assessors made the following suggestions which may enhance your Eco-Schools 
programme going forward: 
 

“Large gap between flags but great evidence provided both in application and on website. Could 
provide more data.” 

 
The assessors made the following requirements which must be implemented before their 
next assessment:  
  
“” 

 
 
Once again, many congratulations to all and keep up the good work! 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Georgina 
Eco-Schools Officer 
Georgina.black@keepnorthernirelandbeautiful.org 

 


